6/7/2017 Mail - teddi.mccorkle@cityoforlando.net

Westmoreland Path - Negotiated Procurement

Lisa J Henry

wed 6/7/2017 §13 AM

i Theodora E Mccorkle <teddi.mecorkle@cityoforlandonet>;

- Russell Blakely <risssell.biakely@cétycforéando,neb; Howard J Fikin <HOWARD.ELKIN@dityoforlando.nets;

Good Morning Tedd,

Please let this serve as my request to process a negotiated procurement for the pigmented, porous pavement material and
installation on the Westmoreland path. This was bid as a standard RQS, however there were no submissions despite
Procurement broadcasting the solicitation to 270 firms with 17 firms downloading the documents. This contract is vital to
the successful completion of the path that will provide a safe pedestrian facility for the children in Parramore who will be

attending the new K-8 school that opens Aug. 14™ 2017.

Thank you for your assistance on the critical procurement need.

Lisa Henry, PE, CFM

Division Manager

Streets and Stormwater Division
City of Orlando

1010 Woods Avenue

Orlando, FL 32805

Telephone: 407-246-3646
Office Fax: 407-246-2241

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by the City of Orlando officials and
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are
public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office.
Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.
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